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10th March 2025 

RED NOSE DAY 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce that on Friday 21st March, we will be celebrating Comic Relief Red 

Nose Day in school! This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to have fun while raising money 

for a great cause. 

 

Dress in Red! 

To mark the occasion, we are inviting all pupils to dress as red as they can! This could include red 

clothes of their choice, red hair colour spray, and even red face paint if they wish. We encourage 

creativity and look forward to seeing a sea of red in school! 

We kindly ask for a £1 donation for those taking part, which will go directly to Comic Relief. 

Donations can be made via Arbor. 

 

 

Class Challenges 

Each class has decided on a special challenge that they will be taking on throughout the week! 

Whether it’s running laps around the track, writing the longest story, stacking the most cubes, or 

something completely different, our pupils are ready to push themselves for a good cause. 

More information about each class challenge will be uploaded to Class Dojo, and we will be sharing our 

fantastic achievements in our next newsletter and on social media—so stay tuned! 

 

Bake Off Competition 

 

 

 

 

 

We are also holding a Red Nose Day Bake Off! Pupils are invited to bake a cake—mostly made by 

them—and bring it into school for judging. Here’s what you need to know: 

· Bake Off Deadline: Cakes must be brought to school by Tuesday 18th March. 

· Labelling: Please ensure cakes are clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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· Container: Cakes must be brought in a sealed container and taken straight to their classroom on 

the day. 

· Making Rule: The cake must be mostly made by the child with supervision and very little guidance 

from adults. 

· Leftovers: Any leftover cake will be returned home for you to enjoy! 

· Judging Criteria: The Pupil Parliament will judge based on appearance, while Mr Palin and Mrs 

Gale will taste-test to decide the winner! 

· The Prize: The winning baker will receive a special Red Nose Day Prize Gift Set! 

 

Red Nose Day Lunch  

Lunchtime will have a Red Nose Day themed menu adding to the fun celebrations! Please see the 

attached menu! 

 

We hope your child enjoys taking part in this exciting event, and we thank you for your support in 

raising money for Comic Relief. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

With kind regards, 

Aqueduct Primary Academy 

 

 


